
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 4th February 2022 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Have a lovely weekend everyone, please remember to upload your adventures 

to Tapestry as we share these with the class. 

Out and About 

 

For Out and About next week… 

 

Please ensure your child wears warm 

play clothes, lots of layers, hat, scarf, 

gloves, wellies and a warm  

waterproof coat. Bring shoes in a 

named bag to change into for the  

afternoon.  

 

Tuesday am– the following group 

from Mrs Barnett’s class will be  

visiting Alverstone Nature Reserve. 

 

Arthur, William, Hannah, Freddie,  

Tyler, Daisy, Mia, Teddy, Poppy, Levi, 

Gracie-Mai, Harvey, Caleb, Jamie and 

Corey. 

 

   Forest School  

Please check Tapestry as there are some 

fantastic photos and videos of the  

children climbing a tree in a tree harness. 

 

Book of the Week 

 

Next week’s story will be ‘Snore’ by  

Michael Rosen.  Please share this story 

at home using YouTube 

over the weekend.  You 

could have a fun with 

it by making some  

puppets and acting out 

the story together. 

Monday 7th  

February Miss  

Jenkins’ Class 

Thursday 10th February 

Mrs Barnett’s Class 

Ellis  

Amelia-Lily  

Joe  

Marleigh-Rose  

Macie  

Ava  

Harry N 

Edward  

Arlo  

Amelia  

Logan  

Clay  

Kaiya  

Isabelle  

Arthur  

William  

Hannah  

Freddie  

Tyler  

Daisy  

Mia  

Teddy  

Poppy  

Levi  

Gracie-Mai  

Harvey  

Caleb  

Jamie  

Corey  

Competition Time! 

Each day we will be having reading  

competitions within our key workers 

groups.  Treats will be given out when a 

whole key worker group has read at 

home.  Please make sure that your child 

is reading with you on a daily basis and 

note it down in their reading record. 


